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PRUP47-Reimbursement Updates 6-1-19 (5/19) 	 May 2019

JHHC Reimbursement Policy Updates 

John Hopkins HealthCare (JHHC) would like to inform you of two updates to reimbursement policies that go into 
effect June 1, 2019.
• Physician Assistant Policy:  Updates to overall language and format to reflect industry standards, CMS and state 
guidelines/language; added clarification for claims billing by billing supervising physician; added Johns Hopkins 
Advantage MD payment methodology; and updated references.

• Bilateral & Split-Care Policy: Updates to overall language and format to reflect industry standards, CMS and state 
guidelines/language; changed policy name from Subject: Modifiers 54, 55, 56 to Bilateral & Split-Care Procedures; 
added/expanded definitions; added modifier 50-Bilateral procedure(s) to the policy; added Advantage MD as a line 
of business; and updated references.

  	  

Please contact the JHHC Provider Relations department at 888-895-4998 with any questions or concerns 

         To view the JHHC Reimbursement Policies, please go to:   

 
 

JHHC.com > For Providers > Policies > Reimbursement Policies 

https://www.hopkinsmedicine.org/johns_hopkins_healthcare/providers_physicians/policies/reimbursement_policies.html



